COMMITTEE ON BANKING FINANCE AND URBAN AFFAIRS

COMMITTEE ON SMALL BUSINESS



February 24, 1989

Father Sean McManus National Director Irish National Caucus 413 East Capitol Street Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Father McManus:

Thank you for an opportunity to take part in your upcoming mailing. As you requested, I am enclosing a photograph.

I support the efforts of all groups seeking a non-violent resolution of the deep divisions in Northern Ireland. A lasting Irish unity can only be achieved through peaceful means, and I applaud the work of those organizations dedicated to that principle.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Neal

Member of Congress